
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Holy Communion Wishes 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 5.4 ~ 20th May 2022 

Safety in the Car Park 
This week I have witnessed a number of children 
running into school but not staying on the pavement!  
A number of children have run into the car park and 
even when cars are driving in and out.  I have even 
seen a couple of near-misses.  Please keep children to 
the path and talk to them about the importance of not 
running out into the car park. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec:  
Year 1:  Golden Book Awards will 
Year 2: be back next week! 
Year 3:  
Year 4:  
Year 5:  
Year 6:  
 

Toy Swap 
Quench Salisbury and Share Salisbury (A Library of 
Things) are hosting a toy swap at Unit 1, Sussex House, 
Newton Road, Churchfields SP2 7QA on Monday 30th 
May from 10am till 1pm.  You can take any clean, 
complete and working toys you no longer want and 
swap them with different toys, you may wish to 
donate unwanted toys, or you might like to choose a 
new toy without donating anything.  For more 
information email rachel@quenchsalisbury.com. To 
book a timeslot visit 
.https://salisburytoyswap.eventbrite.co.uk 
 

On Sunday many of our children received their first Holy Communion 
 
For many weeks now, our children here at St Osmund’s have been preparing to receive the Sacrament of the 
Eucharist for the first time.  On Sunday, the children received the Sacrament at St Osmund’s, St Gregory’s and Holy 
Redeemer churches.  In First Holy Communion, the children reaffirmed their commitment to their journey in faith.  
The staff and governors wished the children and families all the very best. 
 
 

Remember to turn to Christ in prayer always.  He will  

celebrate your greatest joys and help you with your troubles. 

 

Congratulations to all of you on your First Holy Communion. 

 

 
 

Saints Soccer School 
Saints Soccer School are now taking bookings for May 
half term.  FA and UEFA accredited coaches will be 
running training sessions.  For further details and to 
book a place please go to: 
 https://www.southamptonfc.com/club/may-soccer-
schools/may-soccer-schools 
 

Minibeast Show 
What a fantastic show we had today!  Our Reception 
children performed a plethora of songs to the 
Reception parents to showcase their learning about 
minibeasts this term. 
 
The children had so many words to learn; I was 
amazed by their memory and of course their 
wonderful singing.  Well done children and of 
course, well done staff for preparing them! 
 

When your Child is Poorly 
When your child is ill, please always call us to let us know 
before 9am.  Also, very importantly, IF your child has a 
lunch booked, please remember to cancel it.  Dolce (our 
catering firm) have a policy that if the meal is not 
cancelled, parents may be charged because the meal will 
still be prepared if not  
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Dates for your diary… 
 

23-27.05.22 ~ Year 6 Swimming 
24.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 1 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
27.05.22 ~ Jubilee Street Party  
27.05.22 ~ Break up end of Term 5 ~ 3:15pm 
06.06.22 ~ School closed ~ Day off in Lieu of Jubilee Bank Holiday 
07.06.22 ~ School closed ~ Teacher Development Day 
08.06.22 ~ School re-opens for Term 6 
22.06.22 ~ Leavers Mass ~ Bristol ~ Year 6 - CANCELLED 
29.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS1 
30.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS2 
01.07.22 ~ International Day ~ Whole School Community Event 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Giving God, we receive so much from you, and 
therefore have much to give. Help us to share in the 

blessings of giving as well as the happiness of 
receiving, that your love may be more widely, shared 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.    
 

Amen. 
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